
-----Original Message----- 
From: crazya@centurytel.net [mailto:crazya@centurytel.net]  
Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2014 9:16 AM 
To: Goff, Patricia (Commission) 
Subject: Ag is good for the Buffalo 
 
Cody Anglin 
6291 S.W. Anglin Road 
Bentonville, AR 72712-9479 
 
 
June 12, 2014 
 
Patti  Goff 
Arkansas Pollution Control and Ecology Commission 
101 E. Capitol Ave., Suite 205 
Little Rock, AR 72201 
 
 
Dear Patti  Goff: 
 
As a 4th generation Arkansas dairy farmer,  
 
I oppose a moratorium on farms in the Buffalo River watershed. I think agriculture is a huge reason that 
our state is clean, beautiful and natural. Environmental regulations should science-based and reasonable 
not driven by emotion. Please consider the benefits and stewardship of Arkansas farmers before you 
react to misinformation in the public arena. 
 
I am also concerned that this kind of rule making that is not science based will make it impossible for any 
of us to farm and produce the food that consumers rely on in our state and the nation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Cody  Anglin 
4797952147 
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